
Our smallest steps become our greatest success 

Welcome back to the new half term. 

I have really enjoyed reading the children’s writing and looking at the fantastic art work on      
display in the academy from before the holiday.  

I am looking forward to seeing the children develop their listening, communication and team 
work skills as they complete the orienteering challenge in PE this half term. 

We hope you enjoyed our online safety assembly, please look out for information on our next  
assembly for parents which will before the Easter break. 

Please remember it is really important for your child to attend school on time and every day so 
they don’t miss out on learning.  Thank you for your continued support to make sure all our    

children are wearing school uniform.  

Mrs Round, Principal 

February 2023 

 

TERM DATES 

Inset Day — 7/03/23  

Easter Holidays — 03/04/23 — 14/04/23 

May Bank Holidays— 01/05/23 & 

08/05/23 

Half Term — 29/05/23 — 02/06/23 

Summer Holidays—24/07/23—31/08/23 

Oasis Academies teach 9 special habits to help us all live better 

This month’s habit is being Compassionate 

How can you show others compassion? 

“Compassion is an action word with no boundaries.” 

Prince 

Pancake Day 21/02/23 

Pancake Day, or Shrove Tuesday, is 

celebrated by followers of the 

Christian faith all around the 

world and it marks the last day before Lent      

(Ash Wednesday) . 

On this day many celebrate by eating yummy  

pancakes just like our Nursery group. 



 Take a look at what we get up to in our after school 

clubs 

 

 

Reception Fire Engine visit 

Online Safety assembly for Parents 

As part of our topic on ‘People Who Help Us, we were very excited 

when the Fire Brigade visited. They told us all about the work they do 

and the special equipment they use. Some of us dressed up in their  

uniforms so that we could role play 

and act as firemen, to gain experience 

of what their real work must be like. 

Some of the situations firemen face 

are very dangerous. They are real    

heroes, as they can protect property 

and save lives. Everybody enjoyed the 

day. 
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 Knowing me, Knowing you 

Name: Mr Erik Dunka 

Role: Pastoral Assistant 

What are your hobbies? 

Watching and playing football. I 

also like to go to the gym. 

What would be your super 

power?  To be invisible. 

Favourite colour? Black and 

Blue. 

 

 
Name: Miss Amy Maskrey 

Role: Attendance & Pastoral 

Lead and Designated  

Safeguarding Lead 

What are your hobbies?    

Watching football and shopping 

What would be your super 

power? To be able to fly 

Favourite colour? Baby Blue 

You'll find me at the school gate so 

don’t be afraid to come and say hello or 

raise any questions you might have. 

 



 

Wednesday 

9:00-10:30am 

Peer Support Group for parents/carers of children with 

SEND 

 Information and advice for anyone who cares for children 

and young people up to 25years with SEND (diagnosed or 

undiagnosed). Ran by parents and carers of children with 

SEND by the Sheffield Parent Carer Forum.   

 Oasis Community Space Fir Vale 

February has been a very exciting month at Oasis Community Space. 

More of you joined us for Friday coffee mornings than ever before. We 

have been doing Zumba every Friday and we’ve had some special visitors 

join us like Michelle from Shelter who came to listen about local issues 

around housing.   

Thursday 

13:00-15:00 Health Café and Toddler Group 

Informal drop-in session to meet the health visitor team, 

bring your little ones, play, and ask any questions about 

your young children’s health. Other professionals also 

drop into this group to offer additional support for      

families. 

Thursday 

9:00-10:30 Drop-In Hours  

The community space is open for drop ins on Thursday 

morning. If you would like to discuss an issue or would like 

help with something please call into the building for some 

support.  



Friday 

9:00-10:30 Coffee Morning 

Weekly informal coffee morning usually with a light  

breakfast. Come and have your voice heard and let us 

know how we can support your community. There are    

rotating weekly activities as well as a chance to meet    

people and chat. Zumba most Fridays!   

From 2nd March – we are starting drop-in hours where 

you can come into the community space to ask for      

support  

From April (date to be confirmed) – we will be starting a 

conversation club – an informal club to learn and improve 

English language  

13th April – Celebration event for International Roma Day 

during the Easter holidays - 12pm-4pm – there will be a 

community lunch, music, dance, arts activities – more  

information will be announced. Free tickets will be given 

out from the hub for anyone interested in this event.  

Thursday 

 

15:30-17:00 Chilypep’s Pop up, Pop in’s 

Meet new people, try new things, have a drink and a 

chat. Open to all ages. This is an established group who 

used to run out of the community house on Robey 

Street. They are very welcoming of anyone new who 

wants to join the fun! 

Remember – if you have some 

suggestions on how the          

community space can support 

you we have a post box outside 

the building where you can post 

your anonymous suggestions or 

just come in and talk to Jade.   


